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Re: Statutory consultation to modify the Special Conditions of National Grid Gas Plc’s Gas 
Transporter Licence 
 
This is a response regarding your  proposal to modify Special Condition 9.13 (Capacity Requests, 
Baseline Capacity and Capacity Substitution) of National Grid Gas Plc’s Gas Transporter Licence to 
add four new exit points to the National Transmission System. Statutory Consultation on the proposed 
addition of new exit points to National Grid Gas Plc's (NTS) Gas Transporter Licence | Ofgem. 
 
We are in agreement with your proposal to add the four new exit points to Appendix 2 Licence 
Baseline Exit Capacity of Special Condition 9.13. 
 
To clarify that these are not to be treated as Zero Licence Baseline exit points under Part E. I wanted 
to clarify this point as Part E has been referenced in the consultation as the Appendix 2 being to Part 
E both within the letter and the notice. 
 
Just to note also that in the example Appendix you have “Hiwaun Power Station”  rather than 
“Hirwaun Power Station”. 
 
I do not consider that these points raised are material in terms of the intent of the consultation to add 
the new points to Appendix 2.  
 
Please contact me if you wish to discuss this response.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Nicola Lond 
Gas Connections Contract Manager 
Gas Transmission 
nationalgrid  
 


